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High Roding Cricket Club






Founded 1890

Code of Conduct for Young Persons

High Roding Cricket Club is fully committed to safeguarding and promoting the wellbeing of all its young members in accordance with the ECB “Safe Hands Policies”. 

High Roding Cricket club believes that it is important that members, coaches, administrators and parents, carers or guardians associated with the club should, at all times, show respect and understanding for the safety and welfare of others. 

Therefore, members are encouraged to be open at all times and to share any concerns or complaints that they may have about any aspect of the club with either of the Child Welfare Officers as notified on the HRCC Notice Board.
As a member of High Roding Cricket Club you are expected to abide by the following junior code of conduct:

· All members must play within the rules and respect officials and their decisions.

· All members must respect the rights, dignity and worth of all participants regardless of gender, ability, cultural background or religion.

· Members should keep to agreed timings for training and competitions or inform their coach or team manager if they are going to be late.

· Members must wear suitable kit – and all correctly fitting safety protection (helmets, abdominal protection etc – Hard ball games only) for training and match sessions, as agreed with the coach/team manager.

· Junior members are not allowed to smoke on club premises or whilst representing the club at competitions.

· Junior members are not allowed to consume alcohol or drugs of any kind on the club premises or whilst representing the club.
· Junior members must respect the decision of Managers, Coaches and Umpires.
· Junior members must act sensibly during training sessions.

· Junior members MUST be attentive to what is going on around them during hard ball cricket matches and training sessions.

· Junior members must not use mobile phones or any photographic means in the changing rooms or showers.

· Junior members must be aware that they are not to be alone with an adult in the changing room or shower area.
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